
Italian Meatball Sub 
  Italian Pasta Salad 

  Corn 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Chicken & Gravy 
  Mashed Potatoes 

  Roasted Broccoli 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Soft Beef Tacos 
  Black Beans 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

French Toast Sticks 
  Sausage Patty 
Egg Patty 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

French Bread Pizza 
  Marinara Sauce 

  Steamed Carrots 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Roasted Beef Hot Dog on a 
Bun 
  Kettle Potato Chips 

  Steamed Green Beans 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

  Crispy Chicken Patty 

  Peas & Carrots 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Mini Corn Dogs 
  Potato Wedges 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Grilled Cheese Sandwich 
  Tomato Soup 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

NO SCHOOL! 

Max Stix 
  Marinara Sauce 

  Roasted Broccoli 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Beefy Nachos w/Cheese Sauce
 
  Black Beans 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Salisbury Steak 
  Mashed Potatoes 
  Gravy 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Breakfast Sandwich 
  Tri Tater 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Crispy Chicken Nuggets 
  Mashed Potatoes 
  Gravy 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

Fish Sandwich w/Cheese 
  French Fries 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

October
2025

Divine Savior Lunch Menu

Milk choice of 1% White, Skim or Chocolate
Skim is included with lunch.

For questions or comments, contact
Tracy Sudik at 262-692-2453 X414

or email tsudik@nosd.edu

All Students

Extra Milk

Adult

$3.65

$5.75

$.40

Spaghetti w/Meat Sauce 
  Garlic Breadstick 

  Mixed Vegetables 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 
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Classic Cheeseburger 
  French Fries 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

2

Popcorn Chicken Bowl 

  Steamed Corn 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

130

Crispy Chicken Sandwich 
  Tator Tots 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

29

Popcorn Chicken Bowl 
  Steamed Corn 

Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

30

Skeletal Remains (BBQ Rib 
Sandwich) 

  Scare-its (Carrots) 

Assorted Ghoul Grub (fruit & 
veggies) 
Sweet Jack o' Lantern (Cookie)
 

31

Crispy Chicken Nuggets 
  Tator Tots 

  with Hot Veggie 
Choice of assorted fresh 
vegetables and fruit 

6

29


